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CAB ASSESSMENT SURVEY

Thank you for attending this Community Awareness Briefing (CAB).  To continually improve the CAB, we need 
your input.  Your participation in this survey is voluntary.  You may choose not to participate, and you may stop 
participating at any time.  This survey should take less than 10 minutes to complete.  You will not be asked to 
provide any personal information. Instead, this survey asks about whether your general knowledge has improved 
and what you thought about the CAB itself.  All information you provide will be used solely to assess the 
effectiveness of the CAB and identify ways the CAB could be improved. 

1. Please enter your four digit code or PIN.

2. For the following statements, please circle the response using the below scale that best 
represents the degree to which you agree with the statement.  

Strongly Agree Agree Neutral Disagree Strongly Disagree
1 2 3 4 5

1 2 3 4 5
The content of the CAB was relevant to my community.

I intend to apply the knowledge I learned from the CAB within my community.

The CAB facilitator conveyed the material in an engaging way.

There were sufficient opportunities to ask questions.

The CAB was well-organized.

The learning objectives were addressed.

I am aware of the national threat posed by violent extremism.

I am aware of the local threat posed by violent extremism.

I understand the pathway towards violent extremism.

I know about the local resources available to address individuals who are radicalizing to 
violence.
I am aware of the methods of to intervene with individuals who are radicalizing to 
violence.

3. What was the most useful aspect of the CAB?

4. What was the least useful aspect of the CAB?
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